
 

 

 
 
 
 
September 15, 2014 
 
 
Re:  Product Compliance with Food Contact Regulations 
 
There are no statutes or regulations requiring that items that come in contact with 
food be USDA or FDA approved in order to be used in food preparation or food 
handling.  The USDA and the FDA do not review finished products for compliance nor 
do these agencies offer acceptance of products for use in food service.  Instead, the 
USDA requires that a supplier provide an end user with a certificate of assurance 
stating that a product complies with the requirements of the Federal Food, Drug and 
Cosmetic Act (“FFDCA”).  
 
This letter certifies that the product(s) listed below are in full compliance with 21 
CFR 177 INDIRECT FOOD ADDITIVES: POLYMERS & Part 110.10 CURRENT 
GMP IN MANUFACTURING, PACKING OR HOLDING HUMAN FOOD and 
therefore are safe for use as a food contact material. 

 
Product Name Item Number 

Blaze N48 
Diamond Grip Plus DGP-350 

MidKnight MK-296 
Neogard C52 
SafeGrip SG-375 

Supreno EC SEC-375 
Supreno SE SU-690 
Ultraform UF-524 

XCEED XC-310 

 
Do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 
Regards, 

 
Don Cronk 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
Telephone: 775-746-6600 ext. 1730 
Email:  don.cronk@ansell.com  
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